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In the attached communication, the Polish authorities have notified the 
Fund of (i) a change in the exchange rate of the zloty from 21 9,500 per 
U.S. dollar to Zl 11,100 per U.S. dollar, with effect from May 17, 1991; and 
(ii) a shift in Poland's eschange rate arrangement from a peg to the U.S. 
dollar to a peg to a currency composite made up of the U.S. dollar 
(45 percent), deutsche mark (35 percent), pound sterling (10 percentj, 
French franc (5 percent) and Swiss franc (5 percent). The authorities 
indicate that the foregoing adjustments have been prompted by the appreci- 
ation of the U.S. dollar against major European currencies in recent months, 
which has adversely affected the competitiveness of Poland's exports to 
western Europe. The change in the exchange rate represents a devaluation of 
14.4 percent. 

The exchange rate system and economic policies will be examined on the 
occasion of the first semi-annual review of the extended arrangement for 
Poland. Staff discussions for this purpose are expected to take place in 
Warsaw in June/July, with Board consideration of the review tentatively 
planned for late August 1991. 


